



ST CHAD'S PATCHWAY CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenkins

Tel: 01454 866523

E-Mail: <u>admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk</u>
Website: <u>http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/</u>

Twitter: @StChadsPrimSch

Cranham Drive
Patchway
South Glos
BS34 6AQ

Monday 17th January 2022

Year 6 Residential Trip

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have booked a 3-day residential trip for <u>Year 6</u> at Dean Field Studies Centre (DFSC), Parkend, Near Lydney, Gloucestershire GL15 4JA from Monday 6th June to Wednesday 8th June 2022.

DFSC is a fantastic centre, which offers children the opportunity to experience a range of different activities in a rural setting. This will provide your child with an excellent opportunity to experience learning outside the classroom. Additionally, it is a memorable celebration of the end of primary education.

The total cost for the three days will be £160.50. The cost covers two nights' accommodation, full catering, activities led by specialist trained instructors, insurance, child care, transport and parentpay charges.

The initial deposit is £40 payable by **19th February**; the remaining balance can be paid in one lump sum or in manageable instalments of £40, with the final payment due by 13th May 2022. Please note by paying the deposit you are committing to paying the full cost of the trip and both the deposit and the balance will be non-refundable should you change your mind.

Please use <u>www.parentpay.com</u> to book your child's place and make the initial payment by 19th February 2022. You will then be able to use parentpay to make further payments. You will be expected to have paid 50% of the total cost (£80.00) by 21st March 2022.

In the event the school cannot attend the trip due to Covid-19 local or national lockdown, or government directive preventing school travel, cancellation terms will be waived. If the school bubble group is forced to isolate due to Covid-19, cancellation terms will be waived, which means that you will receive a full refund. Equally, if your child is required to isolate due to Covid-19 and can't attend, our camp insurance will cover the individual refund.

If you are in receipt of pupil premium, please contact the school office as we can support with payment for this trip. Equally, if you would like your child to attend but the instalment schedule will be difficult to meet, please talk to us as we will be able to help.

A Parents' Evening will be arranged closer to the trip to explain more details and give you further information about the site and activities.

Thank you for your continued support.

The St Chad's Team













